From: Grace Ockwell

To: <u>"davidd@dunedintv.co.nz"</u>

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 - Parking

Date: Tuesday, 4 August 2015 03:06:11 p.m.

Dear David,

Thank you for your email requesting information about parking infringement notices issued during the last two years.

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

1) How many tickets have been handed out this year? How does it compare to last year?

Number of parking infringement notices issued by the Dunedin City Council 1 July 2013 - 30 June 2015		
1 July 2013 – 30 June 2014	67,937	
1 July 2014 – 30 June 2015	66,568	

2) How much revenue has the council received from parking tickets this year? How does that compare to last year?

Total revenue received by the Dunedin City Council from parking infringement notices 1 July 2013 - 30 June 2015		
1 July 2013 – 30 June 2014	\$2,071,915	
1 July 2014 – 30 June 2015	\$2,079,835	

- 3) How many tickets have been appealed this year? How many last year?
- 4) How many of those appeals were successful? Last year?

Total number of appeals against parking infringement notices issued by the Dunedin City Council and number waived 1 July 2013 - 30 June 2015		
1 July 2013 – 30 June 2014	4351 issued 1877 waived	
1 July 2014 – 30 June 2015	3547 issued 1482 waived	

5) Have there been any incidents of parking wardens being abused this year?

Total number (and nature) of incidents involving Dunedin City Council Parking Wardens		
1 July 2013 - 30 June 2014		
4		
11		
15		

I trust this answers your query.

Yours sincerely

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail